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Dear Nigina,

We wanted to express our heartfelt thanks for your outstanding consulting
during the opening of AvocadoQueen. Your perfect guidance made a world of

difference. We're grateful for your expertise and dedication.

We are genuinely thankful for the ti‘igié, effoﬁ’;’: and passion you invested in our
project. We look forward to buﬁdlng lpon tﬁéﬁStrong foundation you helped us
establish. . ¥ -
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Best regards Highline > groyp _ ‘

J. Kasparov



